
NOTICE
A copy of the proposed 2024
budget  for  the  Township  of
Kilbuck, Allegheny County, will
be made available for public
inspection  at  the  Kilbuck
Township  Municipal  Building,
343  Eicher  Road,  Pittsburgh,
PA  15237,  during  normal
business  hours  beginning
December  8,  2023.  The
Kilbuck  Township  Board  of
Supervisors  will  hold  special
meetings  at  the  Kilbuck
Township  Municipal  Building
on December 4, 2023 at 6:00
p.m.  to  discuss  the  2024
budget, and on December 28,
2023 at 6:00 p.m. to consider
the  adoption  of  the  2024
budget,  in  addition  to  any
other business that may come
before the Board. The public
may attend and be heard.
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